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There has been quite a bit going on over the last few weeks behind the scenes 
at Pathways. We bid Essa farewell and are very excited to welcome Emily 

Martin on board in the role of “Client Services Manager”. Emily comes to us 
with a wealth of knowledge and experience and we are grateful to have her on 

board with us. 
You will all have the opportunity to meet Emily over the coming weeks. 

 

Wednesday Night Dinner Group 

 
The move from Friday to Wednesday night dinner groups has been a successful one 

with a regular crowd being involved. If you haven’t joined us but would like to - 

please give us a call on 1300 702845 or email us at hello@ptbl.com.au. The 

more…..the merrier!  
Planned venues: 

 
10/3/2021 -Viet Hoa Tugun  17/3/2021 -Burger Shack Palm Beach 

 

24/3/2021 -Flame Bistro     31/3/2021 -The Ivory Tavern  

 

 
 

We will take a break over the school holidays 

and get together again on Wednesday, April 21st 

 

Keep your eye out for our April newsletter which will include our planned venues for the 

second term. 
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WEDNESDAY WIND DOWN 
 

We commenced a new group activity in February which has proven to be a hit with everyone in 

attendance. We have a few spots available and would love you to join us.  

Please email hello@ptbl.com.au or call 1300 702745 

 

Group runs from 10am to 3pm (NSW) – 1:2 Ratio 
 
 

10TH MARCH - TWEED REGIONAL MUSEUM 

BYO PICNIC IN THE PARK 

 

17TH MARCH - CURRUMBIN ROCK POOLS 

BBQ IN THE PARK - $5 

 

24TH MARCH - HOSANNA FARM STAY VISIT 

BYO PICNIC LUNCH - $7 ENTRY 

 

31ST MARCH - FLEAY'S WILDLIFE PARK 

BYO PICNIC LUNCH - $16.55 CONCESSION ENTRY 

 

7TH APRIL - SOUTHPORT ROCK POOLS 

BBQ IN THE PARK - $5 

 

14TH APRIL - BURLEIGH HEADS DAY ON THE POINT 

BYO PICNIC LUNCH 

 

21ST APRIL - TEN PIN BOWLING 

BYO PICNIC IN THE PARK 

 

28TH APRIL - REDISCOVER COOLANGATTA 

BBQ IN THE PARK - $5 
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PTBL – Wednesday Wind down photo album 

 

 



 

March Birthdays 
It’s a very quiet month for birthdays in March.  

Our lovely independent support worker Amy has this month all to herself. 

Happy Birthday for the 20th Amy! 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Check out the upgrades to our website - Partner Page 

- Newsletters 

 


